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A stocktake: Australian Government Entities Financial 
Statements (2009-10) 

 
Representatives from the Australian National Audit Office and the Department of Finance 
and Deregulation will appear before the Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit to 
discuss the Auditor-General’s Audit Report No.22. 
 
The 2010-11 report, Audits of the Financial Statements of Australian Government Entities 
for the Period Ended 30 June 2010 detailed the Audit Office’s opinion on whether the 
statements fairly reflect the performance and financial position of the Commonwealth 
public sector. 
 
The hearing will be held on Wednesday 14 September, from 11:45 am to 1:00 pm, in 
Committee Room 2S1, Parliament House Canberra. Evidence will be given by both the 
Australian National Audit Office and the Department of Finance and Deregulation. 
 
An electronic copy of the program can be found at  
http://www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jcpaa/auditgen6_11/hearings.htm 
 
Further information is available on the Committee’s website at 
http://www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jcpaa/auditgen6_11/index.htm or by contacting 
the Secretariat on ph. (02) 6277 4615 or e-mail jcpaa@aph.gov.au.  
 
Broadcast: 
Live broadcasting through http://webcast.aph.gov.au/livebroadcasting 
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